
 

 

 

 

 

August 11, 2020 

Dear Orange County Health Agency, 

Please accept the attached waiver application supporting our 

Reopening Plan for TK- Grade 6 at St. Junipero Serra Catholic 

School.  Over the course of recent months, we have devoted 

significant resources to plan for a safe return to campus for our 

students.  We have a campus with large classrooms and 

playgrounds which allows for physical distancing of staff and 

students.   

Please consider our waiver for reopening and feel free to reach 

out to me if you have any questions or need additional support 

information. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Always Striving, 

 

Mr. Tim Tolzda, Senior Principal 
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